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TO: 

FROM: 

Blanca S. Bay& Commission Clerk and Administrative Services D i r k  

Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement (Isler) vk 
Docket No. 0505 10-TI; AcknowIedgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No. 
TJ755 by Bee Line Long Distance, LLC d/b/a Hello Telecom, effective March 22, 
2005. 

Office of the General Counsel (McKay) d5 /vi dC J 

RE: 

On March 22, 2005, this Commission received a letter from Ms. Nicolette Christensen, 
Manager for Bee Line Long Distance, LLC d/b/a Hello Telecom, requesting cancellation of the 
company's IXC tariff and removal from the IXC Registration List. Staff has detennined that the 
company has paid the past due Regulatory Assessment Fees, including the 2005 fee, as required 
in Section 364.336, Florida Statutes. If Bee Line Long Distance, LLC d/b/a Hello Telecorn 
commences operations in Florida as an intrastate interexchange carrier in the future, a new 
registration must be filed. 

As required by Section 2.07.C.5 .i., Administrative Procedures Manual, Bee Line Long 
Distance, LLC d/b/a Hello Telecom, holder of IXC Registration No. TJ755, has paid the required 
Regulatory Assessment Fees and can be removed from the IXC Registration list effective March 
22,2005. 

Accordingly, with this Memorandum, Docket No. 0505 10-TI should b 

cc: Bee Line Long Distance, LLC d/b/a Hello Telecom 


